From: Chris Gekas

To: Beverly Duffy

Date: 1/15/08 3:45 PM

Subject: Fwd: Regulating our Thermostats

>>> "David Zulaica (SALES- LA)" <dzulaica@reliablesprinkler.com> 1/15/2008 10:38 AM >>>
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| had heard recently that there is a plan in place to regulate thermostats in California. | am totally against this and as a fax

paying business owner it is plans like this that will cause me to take my company over the hill to Nevada. You need to
reconsider this intrusive plan. If you are not involved in this program please forward to the responsible party.

Sincerely,

Dave Zulaica
Business owner




